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Dear Tasmanian Government Administration Committee,

As a female educator who has both attended and now works in a faith-based school, | am
deeply concerned about the direction of the inquiry into discrimination and bullying in
Tasmanian schools.

| believe that faith-based schools provide a positive and nurturing environment for
children, with a focus on values and character building. It is disheartening to see these
schools being vilified and targeted in the inquiry.

| urge the Committee to consider the invaluable role that faith-based schools play in
shaping young minds and promoting a sense of community and belonging. Thank you for
your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Karalyn Bylsma





